VERIZON WIRELESS
PUBLIC COMMENTS REQUESTED

Cellco Partnership and its controlled affiliates doing business as Verizon
Wireless (Verizon Wireless) proposes to build a 75-foot Monopole Commu-
nications Tower at the approx. vicinity of 5900 Mackubin Street, Shoreview,
Ramsey County, MN 55126. Public comments regarding potential effects from
this site on historic properties may be submitted within 30 days from the date
of this publication to: Trileaf Corp, Attn. Matthew Gehrke, m.gehrke @trileaf.
com, 10845 Olive Blvd, Suite 260, St. Louis, MO 63141, 314-997-6111.
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